Mexico

To the U.S. Congress:
Glass-Steagall Now!

May 1—Mexican nationals are signing a “Message
from Mexico,” addressed to members of the U.S. Con-
gress, calling upon them to “immediately” enact HR
129, to restore Franklin Roosevelt’s Glass-Steagall Act.
Signators are also endorsing the Schiller Institute’s
Frankfurt Resolution, which is also being forwarded as
part of their message.
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http://schillerinstitute.org/conf-iclc/2013/0413_frankfurt/resolution.html

The LaRouche Movement in Mexico began circu-
lating the statement this week as part of the week of
international mobilization for Glass-Steagall. The
manifesto identifies the threat of global hyperinflation
and the nature of the HR 129 bill, and warns: “Without
a Glass-Steagall-style regulatory standard for the fi-
nancial system, in the United States and the world, a
world economic collapse shall be imminent, and, as
our former President José Lépez Portillo stated before
the United Nations in 1982, our nations shall be the
victims of ‘a new medieval Dark Age with no possibil-
ity of a Renaissance.” We ask that you not lose this his-
toric opportunity, this ferment which has crossed the
border, that is discussed in 17 states in the United
States, in Europe, in international banking circles, and
which we are discussing in Mexico due to the work of
Mr. LaRouche’s Movement for a new economic
system. Sign onto HR 129 and you will be a patriot and
a citizen of the world.”

The letter is posted at Larouchista.com on the In-
ternational Week of Action for Glass-Steagall, where
links can be found to material on the worldwide mobi-
lization.



